
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER January 14th, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians & Students,  

We have our 10th annual Junior Aviator Spelling Bee next 
week.  Congratulations to the 24 students who qualified for 
the Bee! 

We are down to the final two weeks of Marking Period 2.   
Let’s work hard to finish on a high note.  Please reach out to 
your teachers/counselors if you need assistance.  Last but 
not least, a HUGE SHOUT OUT to our fantastic Coding Team 
who made it to the quarterfinals before losing to a team from 
Hong Kong.  We are so proud of our Robotics and Coding 
students! 

Have a great weekend!- Joseph Mastropietro  
 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 1/17: No School for Students 

 1/20: Spelling Bee 

 1/27: BOE Meeting 

 1/28: End of MP 2 

 1/31: Start of Cycle 4 

Congratulations to our students 
that were selected by our 
teachers and guidance 
counselors to attend this year’s 
ELKS Leadership Conference 


